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Rising sea levels makes it a dangerous choice.

Storing spent nuclear waste in an area which will be underwater is a shocking legacy for
future generations.

Many jobs will be lost in Suffolk in the holiday and hospitality industries.

Minsmere Bird Reserve is famous in Europe and will be wrecked by the constant light,
noise and construction traffic.

The technology will be outdated before it is completed.

The Suffolk Coast is a well loved and enjoyed holiday destination bringing prosperity to
the area. Tourists, walkers bird watchers and sailors will not come when they experience
blocked roads with 2 hours queuing to travel a short distance. This is the experience at
Hinckley.

We should invest in renewables now.

Margaret Douglas
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